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Deputy Mayor visit to Madeira 
 
The Deputy Mayor, Kaiane Aldorino GMH, will be travelling to Funchal, 
Madeira from the 13th to 17th July 2014.  
 
A programme of events has been organised to include a meeting with the 
Mayor of Funchal Mr Paulo Cafôfo followed by a reception hosted by the 
Camara Municipal and visits to Madeira’s historical and touristic sites. 
 
The visit coincides with some of the days that Mr Louis Pereira will be in 
Madeira with His Lordship Ralph Heskett, the Bishop of Gibraltar and 
Monsignor Charlie Azzopardi together with a group of Gibraltarians who will 
be there to commemorate the 10th Anniversary when a replica of the statue of 
Our Lady of Europe was presented to the diocese and people of Madeira, a 
religious ceremony will be conducted by the Bishop of Gibraltar and the 
Bishop of Madeira. 

 


